Langley Park Primary Academy



Seedlings Newsletter



Friday 29th June 2018

Wow what a busy week we have had!

The children have enjoyed exploring their new nursery environment and learning where everything now belongs!

We have been looking at the story of Super Mum and talking about what qualities make a person a superhero as well as talking about people whom are important to us.

The children have been working on their counting skills, recognizing numbers counting out groups and trying to make marks to represent how many objects they have counted.

Next week we will be basing our learning on 'Superwom' by Julia Donalldson. We will be creating our own worms, garden pictures as well as practising our oral blending skills and counting groups of objects.

Dates for Diary:

Friday 13th July: Dress up as a superhero day!

Wednesday 18th July: Nursery Graduation Thursday 19th July: Nursery Graduation. Friday 20th July: Last day of Term 6 and End of Year Parties in AM and PM.

End of the day.

Thank you for bearing with us whilst the children get used to the new routine at the start and end of the day. Your are more than welcome to come into the nursery corridor at the end of the day. Please may we ask that you stand away from the door so that we can clearly see who is collecting. As always we are more that happy to chat about your child once all the children have been dismissed.

Hot Weather

Please ensure your child comes to nursery with suntan lotion on and has; a sun hat, a suntan lotion bottle and water bottle that are all named for every session that they attend. Many Thanks.

Things to do at home to support our learning about Superworm:

- Have a bug hunt in the garden, what bugs can your child find?
- Practise finding things that are long or short.
- Create your own miniature garden.



Well done to Jett for being more independent in nursery.

Well done to Amelia M for being so fantastic in her role

play!

